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RECIEPT OF DONATION 
 
5/28/25 
 
To Rotary Club of Anchorage, Inc.,  
 
On behalf of Friends of the Chugach Avalanche Center, thank you for your recent donation to 
help equip and support the Peak 3 weather station in Anchorage’s Chugach front range.  The 
Peak Three weather station will assist the Chugach State Park Avalanche Specialist to assess 
snow safety in the Anchorage bowl. This is a further step to bring avalanche forecasting and 
safe snow travel to the most used winter recreation site in Southcentral Alaska. 
 
The Peak 3 weather station is the only weather station located on a ridge in the front range of 
the Chugach State Park. The weather station data is posted on the Chugach National Forest 
Avalanche Center website (sponsored by Friends of the Chugach Avalanche Center): 
https://www.cnfaic.org/wx/wx_site.php?site=peak3 –scroll down to see real-time photos! 
 
Donation amount: $1,099.00   
  
 
Michael R. Smith 
President of the Board 
Friends of the Chugach Avalanche Center 
 


